NAS/MBI/Olweus Board Report

The NAS department continues to curricularly align the program. We had our first
meeting with JOM and our first Parent Advisory meeting. We will be working with JOM in any
way that we can. We are also looking for Parent Advisory members. | have been given a few
names of individuals that | am contacting. JOM and the parents that attended are very happy with
the work being done for our students.

As for the language immersion program work continues to be done in providing an
effective and efficient curriculum. The BPS Blackfeet Elder mentor program is still moving
along although due to personal issues our mentors had to take a bit of time off.

In regards to the MBI/Olweus program all schools continues to work on implementing
the programs. All of the teams continue to provide professional development at staff meetings.
Our consultants were unable to conduct our Tiered Fidelity Inventory in December due to a
family illness. Once this is conducted I will share the results with the board.

| feel that we are making progress in promoting the 4 anti-bully rules and definition of
bullying. I am making observations of the buildings to observe if Class Meeting are occurring
and if the four anti-bully rules are posted. At the middle school 8" grade advisory classes are
sitting at 85% implementation of Class Meetings, Napi was at 99% and the High School was at
50%. Way to go Napi!



